
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 2 By Councillor Rust for answer by the 

Convener of the Finance and 
Resources at a meeting of the 
Council on 12 March 2020 

   

Question (1) Pentland View Close Support Unit/ Comiston Farmhouse 

was closed in January 2015 and “for sale” boards were 

subsequently put up that year.  As of today’s date the 

property remains in Council ownership.  What is the status 

of the “current sale”? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) Please detail costs incurred by the Council to date since the 

closure and initial marketing in 2015, including: 

(a) officer time in Estates, Planning, Housing (HRA) and 

other service areas; 

(b) all legal fees; 

(c) all estate agency/marketing fees; 

(d) buildings insurance; 

(e) securing the building and grounds; 

(f) any other internal or external upkeep costs;  

(g) third party costs met; and 

(h) any other costs. 

Answer (2)  

   

   

 
 


